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Kenmore Board of Trade General Meeting – April 7, 2010 at Goss Memorial Church, located 
at 2247 11th Street SW, starting at noon.  Our speaker this month is Thomas Krylak from 
AmerAssist, a Receivable Management company that assists in helping businesses collect 
their slow pays/bad debt client balances.  Lunch will be $6.00 and very delicious.  FYI – May 
5th meeting’s guest speaker will be John Moore from the City of Akron Planning Department. 
 
If you want to NETWORK with more business and would like to speak at a Kenmore Board of Trade General  
Meeting please contact any of the officers at the above numbers.  Speaking at a meeting is a great way to  
introduce your business to other local businesses that may have a need or a lead for the products or  
services that you have to offer.  The Kenmore Board of Trade General Meetings are a way to network with  
your peers that are making a living the same way you are (Taking Care of Business Everyday)!  Let’s get  
together and talk about what you have to offer!  
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Kenmore Board 
of Trade Officer  
Phone Numbers 

 
President 

Scott Smith 
330.753.6505 

 
1st Vice 

President 
Lee McCutchan 
330.753.8626 

 
Secretary 

Nancy Donahue 
330.645.6398 

 
Treasurer 

John Buntin Jr 
330.745.553 

President’s Message 

This is the time of year we think about rebirth or a Renaissance in our 
personal lives.  This year I will also incorporate these thoughts into my 
business.  I am rethinking my business.  I am rebuilding my business.      
I am taking a fresh look at every part of my business.  
  
It’s going to be a good year!  I hope to see you at our next meeting! 
  
Scott Smith 
President  KBOT   

Smithshouseofcarpet.com 

 



Last month’s meeting at First Glance Teen Center was one of our best.  The food was 
outstanding and Karen Freeman did an excellent job as speaker and tour guide.  The facility 
has been completely renovated to give Kenmore Teenagers a place to go that has a positive 
atmosphere, mentors, and real life lessons.  Some of the activities that are offered are 
scrapbooking, learning to sew, cook & keep a checkbook.   The Teen center is run by 
donations.  If you would like to make a donation please contact:  www.FirstGlance.org 

Noelle Beck or Karen Freeman 330.848.9685 943 Kenmore Blvd, Akron, OH 44314 

We will be emailing the newsletters this fall.  Please watch for details! 

 
Welcome to the Kenmore Board of Trade 

Structura Architects, LTD 
60 South Maple Street, Suite 301 

Akron, Ohio  44303 

 
All meetings/events mentioned in the newsletters are  

open to everyone who wants to attend!  Hope to see you!  
 
ABOTC Council Breakfast Meeting    ABOTC Committee Dinner Meeting  
Tuesday April 6th     Tuesday April 27

th
  

7:30 am to 9:00 am    5:30 pm to 7:00 pm 
Waterloo Restaurant     Carovillese Lodge & Club 
523 East Waterloo Road    570 E. Cuyahoga Falls Avenue 

 

South Akron Board of Trade Final 4 Reverse Raffle 
 
Monday, April 5th will see the South Board of Trade's annual "Final 4 Reverse Raffle" fundraiser, at Guys Party Center, 
500 East Waterloo Road.  All proceeds will benefit area charities and organizations.  Tickets for dinner and a chance to 
win the $1000 grand prize are $45, or you can attend the dinner for only $25.  There will be special door prize raffles 
with over $1000 in additional prizes, as well as side board raffles and more!  For tickets or donations please call Lenny 
Morella at 330-418-5482, or e-mail at lenny.morella@myofficeproducts.com.  Doors open at 6:30 PM, so come on 
down, watch the games on a big screen TV, win lots of prizes & money, network with your fellow board members, and 
support our neighboring board of trade! 

 

http://www.firstglance.org/

